
Bethel UCC extends a
special welcome to
all our recent visitors
to worship with us on
Sunday, January 27th

... and then stay for
a particularly warm
(literally and figura-
tively) welcome at
fellowship hour
afterwards when
we’ll be serving chili
and cornbread.

It’s an opportunity to see and
meet others, like you, who are
seeking a faith home ...
as well as an extended time for
conversation with Bethel
members.

So “take the chill off” the bleak
mid-winter with hot chili and a
warm welcome to Bethel UCC all
over again!
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